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Dear Delaware Valley High School Students and Families,

Welcome back to the 2025-2026 academic school year! As Delaware Valley High School’s 
Assistant Principal for Academic Affairs, I am extremely excited to have the opportunity to 
work with all high school students and stakeholders to help enhance academic achievement 
and success.

This year will be my 12th academic school year at DV. In Fall 2014, I started my teaching 
journey here at the high school as a STEM teacher. My time at DVHS has afforded me many 
professional and academic opportunities that have shaped me into the leader I am today. I have 
had the privilege of working with extraordinary students, teachers, parents, and staff over the 
years, and I truly look forward to making new relationships and positive changes in my role 
again this year. 

My personal educational philosophy aligns with our district’s mission that centers around 
maximizing student potential, fostering life-long learning, and promoting responsible 
citizenship. In addition, I share the district’s vision to remain nationally recognized for 
academic achievement. It is my goal to ensure all students have an equitable and high-quality 
education that allows them to develop essential skills needed in school and their future 
endeavors.

Please know that my office door is always open for any questions or concerns. I am excited 
about the possibilities that this school year will bring, and proud to be part of this high school 
community.

Sincerely,

Jessica Hubal
Assistant Principal for Academic Affairs 

Sincerely, 

Heather Santarelli 
9th Grade Assistant Principal 
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